EXHIBIT

LEGAL NOTICE

In accordance with Local Government Code Sec. 152.013 the Hopkins County

Commissioners Court proposes a 5% salary increase for elected county

officers and employees for the fiscal year 2025 in addition to the incremental

longevity pay of $100 to eligible elected officials and employees for an additional year of service.

Thanks
Shannair Aulsbrook
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